On May 15th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM1 - Bak MSOA Project Modifications:

Question:  Why couldn't West Palm pitch in to help finance items 1 and 3?

Response:  The changes were not requested by the City; they were requested after several meetings and mediation with neighbors.  The City assisted with facilitating some of the meetings and participated in discussions because the options that were being considered involved opening a street closed by the City and using the City's right-of-way.  The City did not make recommendations which increased the cost to the District otherwise we would have asked the City to share in the cost.
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